Inquiry into nuclear power generation in Australia
Submission 9 - Supplementary Submission

From: Rod Hill
Sent: Monday, 18 November 2024 4:23 PM
To: Committee, Nuclear Energy (REPS) <nuclear.reps@aph.gov.au>

Cc: Rod Hill
Subject: Clarifying points in relation to Submission 9 by Dr Roderick Hill

Attention: Ash Clements

Dear Ash,

Further to our telephone conversation earlier today, | write to formally document the
two points that we discussed in relation to my submission - number 9 in the list
provided on the Committee's website .

1. The submission was made by me as an individual and should not be taken as a
formal submission in my role as the Chair of the SA&NT Division of ATSE. To
avoid any ambiguity, | should have relegated my current role as Division Chair to
the list of other roles stated below my name in the heading of the document.

2. I note that the reference (in the first paragraph of the submission's Prologue) to a
summary of the outcomes of a Symposium that | co-organised in June of this year
on "Nuclear Energy and Net Zero", while available to Fellows of ATSE, is not
available to members of the public. While it appears on the ATSE website with
ATSE's approval, it has not been subject to the usual comprehensive editing by
ATSE and so cannot be taken as reflecting ATSE's position on the matter.

| apologise to the Select Committee for not addressing these two matters before

sending in my submission.
With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,
Dr Roderick Hill





